UNIVERSITY OF NEVADA, LAS VEGAS

December 21, 2015

Dr. Anjala Krishen Associate Professor Department of Marketing & International Business University of Nevada, Las Vegas Mail Stop #6010

Dear Dr. Krishen,

It is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to receive a 2016 Barrick Scholar Award. It is certainly a great honor to receive this award and I commend you on your distinguished accomplishments. We at UNLV value your contribution to your profession and your students.

The award carries a \$2,500 stipend (appropriate taxes will be deducted) which you will receive when you are honored at the 2016 Academic Achievement Gala on Tuesday, April 20, 2016. You will receive more information about this later.

Again, I offer my heartiest congratulations to you on this well-deserved recognition.

Core tulstone!

Sincerely,

Nancy B. Rapoport

Executive Vice President and Provost

NBR:tnc

CC: Brent Hathaway, Dean, Lee Business School
Gillian Naylor, Chair, Department of Marketing & International Business